
 

 

 

 

 

Fish Fry Update 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

This message is to inform you that this year’s Chamber Fish Fry, scheduled for Saturday, 

April 17th, has been canceled. Our Board strongly feels that this area is currently on the right 

trajectory to a sense of ‘normalcy’ very soon, and does not want to jeopardize ANY progress 

we have ALL made within the last year regarding minimizing the spread of Covid-19. The 

safety of our community members must always come first. 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and we look forward to seeing 

you at other Chamber events throughout the year. 

If you’ve previously purchased a ticket, full refunds will be issued upon request. However, if 

we do not hear from you, please know your existing ticket WILL STILL BE VALID upon 

the next Fish Fry event. 

For questions, please contact us at 620-257-2842, or email us at lyonsks.chamber@gmail.com. 

 

Regards, 

Lyons Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors  
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